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I am writing in support of SB 681 - The Pause Act.  A five year moratorium on state 

investments in fossil fuels is what our state needs to do.  I'm in agreement with 

Eugene area co-sponsors Rep. Fragala and Sen. Manning.   Let's not make new 

investments or renew ones with intentions to invest heavily in fossil fuels.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


